Lara Clare

From: N

Sent: 03 April 2022 12:36

To: Licensing

Subject: The New Inn 54 Lower Street Horning NR12 8PF. Premises Licence Number
LN/000000918

Categories: [ ]

[You don't often get email from (D <2 why this is important at
http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification.]

Good Morning

We have seen the Notice proposing that The New Inn Horning be allowed an extension to their Licence to extend its
opening hours until 12.30 with drinking up time of 30 minutes.

We do not think this is a suitable extension in a quiet residential village on the Broads. The extension not only means
drinking until late but will be accompanied by bright lights in the car park and grounds of the inn and onto the river.
We understood that this is a conservation and dark area in the National Park and we feel that the lights and noise
will unfortunately mean that part of the area will become like a theme park and not an area of conservancy.

There we object to this proposed extension.

Sent from my iPad
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